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For the second time, Michael Horning, a Communication & Media 
Technologies graduate student, has been awarded a Top Three designation 
for a research paper at a professional conference. This year, Mike won the 
designation at the International Association of Science, Technology and 
Society conference. Mike’s paper, "Putting the Community Back into 
Community Networks: A Content Analysis" is based on his graduate thesis 
research. The award carries a cash prize and, most importantly, it will be 
published in the Bulletin of Science, Technology & Society. 
 
Last year Mike won a Top Three Paper in the Mass Communication division 
at the Eastern Communication Association conference. Congratulations, 
Mike! 
 


